
 

 

 

 

Times Tables Rockstars Day 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

To relaunch the Times Tables RockStars learning platform, 

we will be holding a Rock Stars day on Friday 23rd October. 

Children are encouraged to dress up as a rock star on the 

day, rocking their air guitars! During the day, we will also be 

launching the Marshland Times Tables Challenge, inviting 

pupils to learn their tables over the half term break 

collecting as many points as possible. So that when they 

return to school, they are ready to take part in class 

competitions in the week beginning 2nd November. 

If you need inspiration, the website, https://ttrockstars.com 

has lots of dressing up ideas. We look forward to seeing you 

all dressed up on the day! 

Mrs Stables 

Maths Lead 
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